EnGINEERING CLUB OF CANADA

NOTICE

The Seventh Annual Outing of this Club will be
held at Erin on

SATURDAY, JUKE 20th.

Special train leaves Union Station at 8.30 a.m,, via the

Canadian Pacific Railway. Train will stop at North
Parkdale.

The fare for the round trip is $1.50, and tickets
may be had from members of the Executive and Re-
ception Committees, the Secretary, or at the Union
Station on the morning of the Excursion.

C. L. WORTH,
Secretary-Treasurer.




